
 

Soles For Santa 
Christmas 2024 

Our Social Ministry Committee at First Lutheran Church will be leading an effort again 

this year to put new shoes on the feet of as many children as possible in Bartholomew 

County!  

Beginning on Sunday November 3rd, and continuing through Sunday, December 

8th, we will be collecting kid’s shoes; any style and any size and partnering with Sans 

Souci for distribution of these shoes to children in need in our community. Please don’t 

wrap them, as Sans Souci will put them out at their location for parents to pick up for 

their children. Please no sandals or snow boots.  

 

If you would like to support this effort, but are unable to shop, please make a donation 

to the Soles For Santa ministry by giving cash, or writing a check by November 24th to 

First Lutheran Church, and writing Soles For Santa on the memo line. The Social 

Ministry Team will shop for you. 
 

Want extra fun? Join the Virtual Shoe Scavenger Hunt!   We will provide donated 

funds to 5 teams to buy shoes and compete for FABULOUS PRIZES. Call or email Joy 

Lindsay to join a team by November 24th  [812 371 9486/tjlindsay007@comcast.net] 
 

We will also have a community shoe drop-off opportunity on Saturday, Nov 30th and 

Saturday, Dec 7th, 10 am- noon. Tell your friends! 

 

Our goal is 350 pairs! We can’t do it without you!!! 

 

 


